
Hello, 
 
Sb761 does not follow our government rights. We as citizens are what the government is 
suppose to be based on. The people who represent us are a voice from us. So shutting petitions 
and other forms of communication is a form of not listening. Grassroot groups are groups 
formed to help the oppressed they should not be silenced. Please oppose SB761. 
 
Regards,  
Brittany  
 


